
Wednesday 12th Feb - Year 4 Swimming
Thursday 13th Feb - MSSA Disco*

Friday 14th Feb - Break up for half term @ 3:30

Monday 24th Feb - Return to school.

*More information to follow*
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What a difference a week
makes! It’s amazing how

quickly things have started
on site with the works for our

new school building. 
We’d like to thank everyone

for their patience and for
showing consideration when

arriving at and leaving
school.

Panathlon

Year 4 & 5 took part in the
Panathlon at Richmond

Secondary School recently.
They took part in lots of

different activities where
we scored huge amounts of

points. The children did
exceptionally well and tried

their absolute best!  

Dodgeball

Two groups of year 3 & 4
pupils attended a dodgeball

tournament at Richmond
School this week. Both groups
played amazingly and showed
fantastic teamwork, passion
and honesty. The first team
came second in their group
round, just missing out on a

place in the semi-finals. 
The second team managed to

win their group round and
make it to the final where
they lost by just one set,

bringing home a very
respectable 2nd place.  


